
 
 
 

July 7, 2017 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
    Secretary of the Commission 
 
FROM:    Peter J. Habighorst, Acting Deputy Director   /RA/ 
    Office of International Programs 
 
 
SUBJECT:   UNITECH SERVICES GROUP, INC 
 
 

The Office of International Programs staff is currently reviewing UniTech’s application to 

export up to 10,000 metric tons of low-level waste to Canada (XW023) (licensing docket number 

11006249); this export application is also the subject of an adjudicatory docket.  XW023 

incorporates by reference information that is contained in a separate document—UniTech’s 

import license application (IW034).  The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission returned 

UniTech’s import license application without action, closing the licensing docket for IW034.  

UniTech’s import application remains as a document in public ADAMS at ADAMS Accession 

No. ML17024A278.  The staff has also placed this document in the licensing docket for 

UniTech’s export application so that all information relevant to the export license application is 

conveniently located in the same docket for review purposes. 

 
CONTACT:  Stanley Freeman, OIP/ECNP 
          301-287-9064 
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